SUPPORT SB 1060A

Patient Transparency Act

SB 1060A empowers patients by requiring posting

of easily accessible, clear information on hospital
services and pricing. Providing patients with cost
information in advance of receiving care allows them
to shop for services and creates competition between
hospitals, driving down the overall cost. Federal

rule already requires hospitals to post their price list
transparently online but compliance and enforcement
is inconsistent and, at times, nearly non-existent.

As a result, Oregon’s consumers receive varying
levels of accessible information — most of which is
difficult to understand.

SB 1060A will standardize requirements for hospitals
to post services pricing in dollar amounts, which will
allow Oregon patients to easily compare data when
they are deciding where to receive their care.

PATIENT RIGHTS
ADVOCATE.

FAST FACTS:

Federal rule already requires hospitals
publish their prices online for patients

— but often data is missing, incomplete,
or difficult to interpret.

Prices for a single service, like an MRI

or joint replacement surgery, can vary

widely across hospitals, sometimes by
as much as 31x.

Colorado and Ohio have led the way
by passing similar legislation with
unanimous or near unanimous support
from both Democrats and Republicans.

requirements of 45 CFR 180.50, and the information encoded is true, accurate, and complete as of the

While some Oregon hospitals are
clearly posting prices for services,

[{"description":"HC INST BIOP 18GAX10 MC1810","code_information":[{"code":"Px0000101281L","typ
[{"gross_charge":474.4 "discounted_cash":355.8,"setting":"both","billing_class":"facility","additional_
MC1410","code_information":[{"code":"Px0000101283L","type":"CDM"}],"standard_charges":[{"gross
REGIONAL SUPPLIES"}]},{"description":"HC SET MINICAP EXT LIFE PD TRANS 5C4482","code_inform

man ost information that is confusin [{"gross_charge":102.31,"discounted_cash":76.73,"setting":"both" "billing_class":"facility","additional,
y p g [{"code":"Px0000104075L","type":"COM"},{"code":"C1889","type":"HCPCS"}),"standard_charges":[{'

and unclear, and looks like this:

OR REGIONAL SUPPLIES"}]},{"description":"HC SET PNEUMOTHORAX G03301","code_information":[{

[{"aross_charge":520.0,"discounted_cash":390.0,"setting":"both","billing_class":"facility","additional_
G04226"."code_information":[{"code":"Px0000105884L" "tvpe":"CDM"}.{"code":"C1729" "tvpe":"HCF

— real example of pricing information published by an Oregon hospital

SB 1060A will ensure that Oregon consumers have access to clear pricing information
so they can make an informed decision on where to receive healthcare.

Contact: Amanda@daltonadvocacy.com, Sabrina@daltonadvocacy.com, Nicole@daltonadvocacy.com




